
 

 

 

This week got off to an exciting start with our surprise assembly visitor, Andy!  

In Maths this week we have been 
learning to read the time to 
o’clock and half past using clocks, 
drawing hands on clock faces and 
matching written times with clock 
images. In English we have been 
picture planning our diary for Little 
Red which we will write next 
week. In Phonics we have now 

introduced all of the different alternative pronunciation and spellings we will learn in year 1. We will 
now be going over sounds to further consolidate our learning. In Science we moved our peas from 
their window bags to pots after looking closely at the roots and shoots that had started to grow.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 Science – pea seeds; Maths – time learning 

Key dates:  

Wednesday 22nd May am – Sports day  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be writing diaries for Little 
Red using our plans 
 
In Maths we will be dividing by sharing. 
Counting in 2s from 0 to 20 

Read 5 times a week 
 
Complete Mathletics (Friday-Friday) 
 
Practice words in spelling book linked to 
phonics  


